
April 24. 2020

Hi Everyone,

Well this certainly has been a strange time in our history and I hope you are all safe and well.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The ICA Board met yesterday (Via zoom) and I want to fill you in on what we know at this time.

· The May and June meetings are cancelled.  

· The May board meeting will be held on May 28, 2020 at 8:00 am Via Zoom.  All are welcome to attend the board meeting.  We will be conducting the meeting through zoom.    If you would like to attend please let me know so you can receive the invitation to “join the meeting”.

· When the Elder Justice committee meets at the end of the month and they will be making a decision whether to have the conference on June 12th, postpone it, or reschedule it for another day.  When I know for sure what they have decided I will let you know.

· The Art Show is being rescheduled for some time in August or September.  Ray has spoken to all parties involved and when we get a date we will send you an email and let you know.  We are hoping to combine the art show with our summer gathering, membership drive, with the art show. 

· Comic Relief has been rescheduled for October 18, 2020 at the Shriners.  There will be some work that needs to be done.  Amee is hoping that the people that volunteered to donate baskets for the gift auction will still be able to do that.  We know that a few people that paid for a vendor table has asked for their money to be returned hoping that they will be able to reserve them again for the October event.

· It was decided to go ahead with printing the Guides to Services.  We are working on ways to distribute them.  If you know of someplace safe that people could get them from please let me know.  Once we get them we will be storing them in the ICA store room at Maryvale.  Let us know if you need some and we will get them to you.

· You will be receiving a ballot with the names of people that are running for offices for the coming year.  Please take a couple of minutes to fill it out and send it back.  This will be done on line.

Have you heard the words, unprecedented, we are all in this together, it is what is, in any of your conversations in the last couple of months?  I know they are all true but ICA is something that I really miss and hopefully by September we will be able to get back to some sense of order in our lives.  

In the meantime, please stay safe and well!!  

Sister Pat
